Murray Valley Aboriginal Cooperative September 2025 Newsletter





MVAC Early Learning Centre Father's Day 2025

We celebrated the special people in the children's life that love and care for them over barbecue lunch on 05 September 2025. Families enjoyed an afternoon of fun and games with the staff and the children.

Continued on page 2

Also inside this edition:

MVAC Health Van New Look - Page 3
MVAC New Staff Profile - Page 4
Gardening at MVAC - Page 4
NAIDOC Ball 2025 - Page 5



MVAC Health Van New Look!



We have got a new look! Keep an eye out for the MVAC Health Van!

Have you seen us around town? MVAC is hitting the streets with a fresh new style, and we could not be more excited to show it off!

We have given our health service van a complete makeover with a brand-new wrap. We wanted our vehicle to be bright, friendly, and easy to spot.



Welcome to the Team, Emma Wright!

Our newest member of the MVAC family, Emma Wright! Emma (or Em, as she likes to be known) is joining us as our new Health Promotional Officer (Cancer Care). Originally from Manangatang, Em has been a part of the Robinvale community for 25 years and brings a wealth of experience, having previously worked as a Community Transport Coordinator and at the RFDS Health Clinic.

For Em, community is everything. She is passionate about building connections, supporting people, and making a positive difference. "Seeing the impact even small actions can have on someone's day or their overall wellbeing" is what motivates her.

In her new role, Em hopes to empower people to take control of their own health through education, prevention, and dedicated support. Outside of work, Em's commitment to the community continues, as she volunteers for both the CFA and Ambulance Victoria. She also loves spending quality time with her family.

Little Hands, Big Harvest: Robinvale's Kids Cultivate Health at MVAC



Community Noticeboard



Have your say on how we can improve MVAC

If you have some feedback about any of our operations here at MVAC, we have a new way to make your voice heard. You can have your say by scanning the QR code with your smartphone. You'll be taken to our feedback form, where you can pass on your suggestions.





NOW TAKING PARTICIPANT NAMES FOR THE UPCOMING SEASON.

JUNIOR COMPETITION



AUSSIE HOOPS PROGRAM



PLACE YOUR CHILD'S NAME DOWN. SIMPLY SCAN THE QR CODE ABOVE

PLAYHQ REGISTRATIONS WILL OPEN AT A LATER DATE.

www.robinvalebasketball.com.au | committee@robinvalebasketball.com.au